## RAUMATI BEACH SCHOOL

17 May 2018

Dear Parents & Guardians,

GREAT KIWI SCIENCE, ENGLISH AND MATHEMATICS COMPETITIONS 2018 - YEAR 5 - 8

**DUE DATE:** Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> May

We would like to offer students the opportunity to participate in these competitions again this year. These are run through the University of Canterbury and are administered by the Centre for Evaluation and Monitoring which is a non-profit organisation.

Students can enter one or more competitions which are open to years 5 to 8. Certificates will be sent to all participating students, and prizes awarded to top students. This is an opportunity for students to receive external recognition. Although they are based on the NZ Curriculum, they are not specifically part of our learning programmes.

The "exams" cost \$8.50 each and will take place at the end of term two. If you would like your child to participate, please complete the registration and payment on Kindo. Registrations and payment must be completed by Tuesday 22 May

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. More information can also be found at <a href="https://www.cem.canterbury.ac.nz">www.cem.canterbury.ac.nz</a>

Regards,

Wendy Keating

TEAM LEADER: TEAM KAPITI

wkeating@raumatibeach.school.nz

Matt van Wheeler

**TEAM LEADER: TE MOANA 5/6** 

mvanwheeler@raumatibeach.school.nz